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Dear Committee members,

I am writing to express my concern for any changes to the abortion laws as proposed by the government. I
do not want the laws changed and believe that the thousands of abortions currently taking place is state
sanctioned murder.

I know that sounds harsh, but it is the intentional taking of life. If it were a matter of life or death for the
mother that is another thing. But the way things are, if a child is unwanted and the mother wants to get rid
of it they can.

Please do not support the proposed changes.

Yours faithfully,

Mike Parker





